
 

 

 
 
January 6, 2021 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 
 
RE: Docket UE-200971—Customer Notice 

 
On December 1, 2020, PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp) submitted 
its annual decoupling filing, which proposed changes to Schedule 93—Decoupling Revenue 
Adjustment.  In accordance with WAC 480-100-194(2), PacifiCorp provided notice of the 
proposed rate change to customers during the last week of December 2020.  Enclosed with this 
filing is a copy of the customer notice. 
 
Please direct inquiries regarding this filing to Ariel Son at (503) 813-5410. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
            /s/             . 
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation 
PacifiCorp  
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5701 
etta.lockey@pacificorp.com 
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